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Dear Sturgis Families,

After Governor Baker’s recent announcement of changing mask guidelines, the Department of
Elementary and Secondary Education published a new related advisory. Effective immediately, Sturgis
will follow DESE’s updated guidelines as listed below:

● All students and adults must (continue to) wear masks while in our school buildings.

● Students should continue to sanitize their hands when entering the building and each class room.

● Students do not need to be masked when outdoors (such as during lunch or a class activity taking
place outside of the school building).

● Student-athletes playing sports outdoors do not need to be masked.

Sincerely,

Paul Marble
Executive Director
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